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KIDS, waiting an hour or more for the church doors to open so they can come in for a little love and hear about Jesus???? It’s 
happening every week in South Seattle. FOUR local churches (count them) have opportunities for ministry to children. Check 
the bulletin boards for details. Get involved, get blessed, be part of the harvest team.

Yearbooks are in I!! They can be picked up in the Student Center’s Game Room on Tuesday, April 27, 1993 from 9:45a.m. to 
1:30 p.m. After that time, they will be available in the Bookstore. Your I.D. card must be presented at the time of pick-up. See 
you there!

ATTENTION GOLFERS!!! Join the Northwest College Golf Tournament on Friday, May 7, 1993 at Cascade Golf Course (at Exit 32 
on 1-90 East) in North Bend. Play 18 holes of golf for $16.00. To sign-up, contact Valerie Baxter (ext. 5207) in College 
Advancement or Thora Jean Bulger (ext. 5206) in the Alumni & Special Events Office.

1992-1993 Graduates: Reserved seating tickets for the graduation ceremony are now available in the Registrar’s Office. There 
are up to four tickets per graduate.

UNUSUAL SUMMER JOB OPPORTUNITIES:

Arts Assistant - Coordinate requirements for outdoor concerts, set up equipment, solicit individuals and corporations. Must 
have six months related experience. June 14 - August 21. Fifteen hours a week at $8.50/hour.

Sound Technician - Set-up and operate sound equipment for part concerts. Must have experience. June 28 - August 21. Fifteen 
hours a week for $8.50 an hour.

This is a great opportunity for you to complete one of your required General College Requirements in just 9 days. The course 
will help you understand the process and learn an effective strategy for witnessing. CFOR 102, EVANGELISM IN THE CHRISTIAN 
LIFE is being offered during the Summer Session from May 24 to June 4, 1993 (no class on Memorial Day).

Do you need summer employment and enjoy painting. Positions available for the months of May and June. See Sheri Shirley for 
application.

IT’S NOT TOO LATE!!

There is still time to register for Summer Session and Fall Semester classes. Come to the Registrar's Office with your signed 
advising form and financial clearance sheet during business hours (8:00 - 9:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.)

A  library worker is needed for summer school. Dates would be May 10 - June 4, 1993. If interested, see Sheri Shirley.

KNCR, your campus radio has moved to better serve you. We were located at 660 on the AM dial. We are now located at 610 AM. 
Please make the proper change on your radio and stay tuned.



WANTED....Students and NC Staff !t!

Students and/or staff are needed to help set-up and serve for a Friends Banquet here at Northwest College on Friday, May 7, 
1993. Tour help is needed from 2:00 - 4:30 p.m. and 5:00 - 9:30 p.m. If you can assist during any part of these time frames, 
please let Thora Jean Bulger, Special Events Coordinator or Dan Pimm with Pioneer Caterers know. Call Thora Jean at ext. 5206 
or see Dan in the cafeteria.

ELEMENTARY EDUCATION STUDENTS: The waiver test for MUSI 201 - Fundamentals of Music for Teachers will be given on an 
individual basis from now through Tuesday, April 27, 1993. Please see Debby White in office A-4, ext. 5258 for a testing time.

Library books are a shared resource, please pass them along unchanged. Remember, books and food doil't mix.

1992-1993 Graduates - The robes for the graduation ceremony are now available in the Registrar's Offici5.

Attention all AJV. and B.A. Graduates: The Graduation Announcements have arrived and can be picked \up in the bookstore.

Please return all checked out equipment to the Health Center by April 29, 1993. If the Health Center is 
beside the door with your name. Thank you.

closed, leave the item

If you or someone you know is interested in being a part of next year's ministry groups, Northwest Sounds or King's Choralons, 
either vocally or instrumentally, please stop by at Professor Melidona's office in the Music Center (A-6) or drop a note in his box 
in the administration building. Let’s make a joyful sound unto the Lord.

Summer Interim Housing Forms are now available. This form must be completed before you can make \ 
over the summer break. Forms are available in the Dean of Student's Office or from Dean Kari or Dean ]

dans to stay in the dorms 
Hike.

All those interested in living in the Perks Dorms next year, you need to come and fill out an application 
who are already living in Perks need not re-apply.

to be eligible. Those

Kent New Life Chapel is in need of someone to fill Children’s Church Ministry. Also need a pianist and f 
music/worship area. If interested contact Pastor Larry Reed at (206) 631-3819.

someone to develop the

Are you a frustrated SONGWRITER? Tired of looking for the LOST CHORD? Want to put your song ideas on paper so that 
millions of people can enjoy your CREATIVITY? Then... register for MUSI 204: Songwriting Essentials, offered on Thursday 
evenings this Fall! The only pre-reqs are MUSI 099, MUSI 101, or permission. See Cal White in Enrollment Services for more 
details.

CAFETERIA DJNING MENU

Hot Turkey 
Sandwich

Western
Stew

Grilled
Cheese

Turkey
Ala King

HTLT
Burrito

Turkey Pot 
Pie

Hot Submarine 
Sandwich

Beef Noodle 
Casserole

Hamburgers

Turfcey-Wild
Rice

Casserole

BRUNCH Carved
Turkey

Cheesy Eccsv/han Spaghetti 
v/meat

French Waffles sauce 
Grilled 

Fish Sands Pork

Veal
Parmesan

Italian-
Night

Sweet & Sour 
Pork

Carved Pot 
Roast

Turkey
Primavera Cheese 

Enchiladas
Rotini & Asst. 

Pastas

Meat Suace 
Marinera 
Clam Sauce

STEAK NIGHT 

Pioneer Burgers

Teriyaki Chick- 
ei

Top Sirloin 
Steaks

Shaved Hot 
Ham & Cheddar 
Sandwich

Oriental Stir 
Fry

Ham Steaks

Stuffed
Shells

Make
Your

Own
Sandwich

Bar


